
Public Notice  
 
The City of Houston (“the City”), through its Housing and Community Development Department 
(HCDD) and Strategic Procurement Division, is proposing a First Amendment to two (2) existing 
contracts:  
(1) Contract No. 4600018014, a contract between the City and 1919 Architects, P.C., and,  
(2) Contract No. 4600018183, a contract between the City and VCS Architects, LLC.,  
both approved by Ordinance No. 2024-0327 and passed on May 15, 2024, for TIRZ-funded 
activities including (a) professional architectural and engineering design services, (b) 
architectural site concept planning, (c) green and sustainability planning and design, (d) 
structural engineering, and (e) civil engineering services to multiple single-family homes for 
various properties and sites in the metropolitan Houston area.  
 
The First Amendment will revise contract language, adding a contract term of two (2) years with 
a one-year option to extend, corresponding with the term advertised in the Request for 
Qualifications. All other terms and conditions of both contracts shall remain the same. There will 
be no fiscal change.  

 
The public has seven (7) days to comment on these proposed items. The seven-day period 
extends from Tuesday, July 30, 2024, through Tuesday, August 6, 2024. Upon completion 
of the 7-day public comment period, HCDD will take these items to City Council.  
 
For additional information on these items, contact Kenneth Brown at (832) 469-5834. Written 
comments can be submitted by email to Kenneth.Brown@houstontx.gov. 
 
For specific questions or concerns about fair housing or landlord/tenant relations, please contact 
Yolanda Guess-Jeffries at (832) 394-6200 ext 5. For any information about our Complaints and 
Appeals Process, please access the following: https://houstontx.gov/housing/complaints.html 
and https://houstontx.gov/housing/appeals.html. For more information about HCDD and its 
programs, please access HCDD’s website at www.houstontx.gov/housing. 

 


